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HFC Committee

From: Jennifer Murtoff <murtoff@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, May 17, 2020 5:55 AM
To: Keani N. Rawlins; Tasha A. Kama; Riki Hokama; Kelly King; Mike J. Molina; Tamara A. Paltin; Yukilei 

Sugimura
Cc: HFC Committee
Subject: PLEASE PASS proposed bill 6.04.041

As a US citizen and bird and wildlife lover, I'm writing in SUPPORT of the proposed bill “6.04.041 Feeding of feral 
animals prohibited. NO person may feed or deliberately introduce any food material, substance or attractant directly to, 
or in the vicinity of, any feral animal.” 
 
Feral nonnative animals, be they hogs, chickens, cats, or other animals, are a detriment	to	our	native	species both on 
Maui and the US mainland. They should NOT	be	artificially	subsidized	by	human	activities. Please make a STRONG 
statement by passing this bill to protect native wildlife! 
 
Thank you, 
Jennifer Murtoff 
---------------------------- 
Jennifer Murtoff 
Home to Roost Urban Chicken Consulting  
My LinkedIn Profile 
 


